
Date  : 3/9/2018 10:51:19 AM
From  : "Danna Rosenthal" 
To  : "william.lamborn@lacity.org" 
Subject  : 6346 Hollywood Blvd.

 
Hi William,
 
I’m with the Los Angeles County Assessor’s Office and I was wondering if you had any updates on the 6436 Hollywood Blvd project. They are
appealing their current roll value and any information on the entitlement/permit progress would be helpful.
 
Thank you,
 
Danna Rosenthal
Appraiser Specialist
Special Commercial Properties
213/893-0739
drosenthal@assessor.lacounty.gov
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